
1

Foertsch, Danielle (DTMB)

From: Conroy, Randy (EGLE)
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 9:14 AM
To: cholmes@upea.com
Cc: Foertsch, Danielle (DTMB)
Subject: RE: OCF

Hi Chris 
The facility is listed as Active in the MiWaters account and I have asked WRD Administrators to unlock it so we can 
update to Closed. The wastewater discharge and on site management of sludge residuals has not created a Part 201 
facility above soil cleanup criteria and does not indicate impact to groundwater or surface water quality above water 
quality standards.  Thanks, Randy 
 
Randy Conroy 
Marquette District Geologist 
Water Resources Division 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
conroyr@michigan.gov 
Follow Us Michigan.gov/EGLE 
 
PHONE NUMBER 906-236-1362 
ADDRESS 1504 W. Washington St., Marquette, MI 49855 

 
 

From: Chris L. Holmes <cholmes@upea.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 8:55 AM 
To: Conroy, Randy (EGLE) <CONROYR@michigan.gov> 
Cc: Foertsch, Danielle (DTMB) <FoertschD@michigan.gov> 
Subject: OCF 
 

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov 

 

Good morning Randy, 
 
I spoke with those involved with OCF and they would like an email from EGLE stating the site is closed.  Is that 
something you can provide? 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
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Thanks, 
Chris 
 
Christopher Holmes, P.E. 
Project Manager 
  
U.P. Engineers & Architects, Inc 
100 Portage Street 
Houghton, MI 49931 
Office:  906 482-4810 
Direct: 906 315-1329 
Fax:     906 482-9799 
www.upea.com 


